REPRESENTATIVE MARK JOHNSON
OREGON HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
HOUSE DISTRICT 52

To: Chair McKeown and members of the House Transportation Committee
From: Representative Mark Johnson

Date: 4/10/17

Re: HB 2750

Representatives,

I wanted to put a comment on the record regarding HB 2750. At the public hearing on HB 2750,
Michael McElwee, the Port of Hood River’s Executive Director, testified that the language in HB
2750 is built on present ODOT authority found in ORS 383. The Port has confirmed that their
expectation is that rules to be adopted to evaluate any public private partnership proposal

would be equivalent to the present ODOT rules and involve a very rigorous review.

Thank you for your consideration,

Representative Mark Johnson
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